
Extended Parole Hearing Intervals 

Print This Petition - if you would like to personally ask everyone you know to support this initiative. 

My name is Brenda Parker. In 1975, my husband Officer Ron Parker was murdered. Ron’s murderer was 

sentenced 25 to life and received a tentative release date in the year 2477. For the last 11 years I have 

been either attending a parole hearing or preparing to attend a parole hearing. The emotional stress, 

precious loss of time and financial hardship for all concerned, even though the release date is set years 

away. There are approximately 5,000 families in Florida dealing with this same dilemma. I need your 

help to write letters and to call your local Representatives & Senators to encourage them vote for both 

House Bill 261 and Senate Bill 200, which extends the intervals between interview / parole hearings 

from 5 years to 7 years for those cases with a release dates set for 25 years or more. Please add your 

name and contact information to help our Florida families so they may be relieved from reliving their 

own personal nightmare so often. 
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http://www.myfloridahouse.gov/SECTIONS/Bills/billsdetail.aspx?BillId=42519
http://www.flsenate.gov/session/index.cfm?BI_Mode=ViewBillInfo&Mode=Bills&ElementID=JumpToBox&SubMenu=1&Year=2010&billnum=200


 


